
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
May 30, 2024 
 
CONTACT: 
Erin Stewart 
Georgia Hospital Association 
770-249-4513 
estewart@gha.org 

 
Georgia Hospital Association Welcomes  

City of Hope® Cancer Center Atlanta as Newest Member 
 
ATLANTA – City of Hope® Cancer Center Atlanta has joined the Georgia Hospital Association (GHA) 
as its newest hospital member. City of Hope® Atlanta, part of the world-renowned City of Hope® 
National Comprehensive Care Network, provides access to leading-edge care, groundbreaking 
clinical trials, and multidisciplinary specialists to patients in Georgia and the Southeast. 
 
The largest hospital trade association in Georgia, GHA serves nearly 150 hospital members and is 
pleased to welcome City of Hope® Atlanta into the supportive network of GHA membership. City of 
Hope® Atlanta will gain GHA’s support and advocacy efforts on important state and federal policy 
initiatives affecting health care, among other membership benefits. 
 
“City of Hope® Atlanta is well known for its cutting-edge cancer and diabetes research and superior 
survival outcomes,” said GHA President and CEO Caylee Noggle. “Their work and efforts perfectly 
align with GHA’s mission to advance health care priorities that serve the best interest of Georgia’s 
hospitals and the communities and patients they serve. We are proud to grow our membership 
with this remarkable organization.” 
 
City of Hope® was founded in 1913 and has grown into one of the largest cancer and diabetes 
research and treatment organizations in the U.S. Its national system includes cancer treatment 
centers and outpatient facilities in Atlanta, Chicago, and Phoenix areas, in addition to a Los 
Angeles campus, clinical care locations across Southern California, and a cancer center in Orange 
County, California. 
 
About GHA 
Founded in 1929, GHA serves nearly 150 hospitals in Georgia and promotes the health and welfare 
of the public through the development of better hospital care for all Georgia’s citizens. The mission 
of GHA is to advance the health of individuals and communities by serving as the leading advocate 
for all Georgia hospitals and health care systems. GHA represents its members before the General 
Assembly and Congress, as well as state and federal regulatory agencies, and is an allied member 
of the American Hospital Association. For more information, please call 770-249-4500 or visit 
gha.org.  
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